
 

TO ALL COMMISSION MEMBERS, COOPERATING NON-MEMBERS AND 

PARTICIPATING TERRITORIES 

 

                                    

Circular No.: 2014/17 

Date:  18 March 2014 

No. pages: 02 

 

 

Letter from Commission Chair - Advice on Designate to the Electronic Monitoring and 

Electronic Reporting Workshop 

 

 

Dear All, 

 

Please find enclosed a letter from the Chairman, Dr.Charles Karnella concerning the E-

Monitoring and E-Reporting Workshop in Honiara from 30 March to 1 April.  You will note that 

the Chairman is unable to chair this workshop and has asked Ray Clarke from his office to do 

this task for him.  The Chair will be supported by two facilitators Steve Dunn and Ian Knuckey, 

who wrote the initial report. 

 

Forwarded for your information. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

 
Professor Glenn Hurry 

Executive Director 



Charles Karnella
Chair, Western and Central Pacific Fisheries
Commission

Sincerely,

I am writing to inform you that I will be unable to participate in the electronic reporting and
monitoring workshop to be held in Honiara later this month. I apologize for any inconvenience that
this may cause. I have asked Raymond Clarke to chair the meeting and he has agreed to do so. Thanks
for your help in this matter.

I hope that you and your colleagues at the Secretariat are doing well. Please send them my aloha and
thanks for all of the hard work that they do for the Commission.

Dear Glenn:

Professor Glenn Hurry, Executive Director
Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission
P.O. Box 2356
Kolonia, Pohnpei State, Federated States of Micronesia 96941

March 5,2014
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